
 

 

 
 

Thank you for including TCorp as a stakeholder in the Draft Report for 
the IPART review of interment costs and pricing. We attended the 
public hearing on 17 September 2020 and it was interesting to hear 
the range of questions and topics raised from the stakeholder 
community. 
 
In respect of finding 5 of the Draft Report relating to legacy costs and 
perpetual maintenance provisions, TCorp would propose that the final 
report detail TCorp’s role as: 
 
• the State’s preferred investment manager for the Crown Land 
cemetery trusts noting that TCorp has been providing investment 
services to a number of Crown Land cemetery trusts for 4 years. 
 
• provider of specialist financial and investment services and advice to 
the NSW Government Sector, with the expertise to help the Crown 
Land cemetery trusts manage the funds they will be required to set 
aside to manage the cemeteries in perpetuity. 


